
Dear Parents & Families,
It has been an amazing couple of weeks with many opportunities to
celebrate.  Last week was particularly wonderful to have staff nominated
and acknowledged for the great work they do.  It is a testament to our
great school for the dedication of our staff and benefit of our kids. I feel
very proud and honoured to represent our school and thank everyone for
their support and congratulations. 

We are all so very proud of the students who spoke last week at our ESC
Assembly to represent our school. A special thank you to Miss Mandie
Lombard for putting together a photo montage which featured our students
showcasing their talents and hard work. The video will be made available to
all parents soon either via Dojo or on the website.

Halloween Disco
The Halloween Disco was such a success with so many of our kids attending
in costume. A big shoutout to the P&C for their hard work and to all the
staff who volunteered to support on the night.

Senior Sports Day
On Tuesday this week the Year 3 to 6 students 
went to Beldon ESC to participate in an 
Education Support Interschool Sports Carnival.
I am very proud of the students and staff.
We have some amazing athletes and very 
dedicated staff.  Congratulations to our 
champion boy and girl, Lily and Zavier and our 
school for winning the shield. 
 
Kind Regards
Karen Macri 
Principal

Christmas Concert
Friday 6th
December

Term 4  Week 5                                                              7th November, 2024 

What’s On ?

    Merriwa Education Support Centre 

Yr 2- Year 6
Dance Lesson

Wednesday 9th
October 

-
Wednesday 4th

December

Year 6 Graduation
Tuesday 10th

December
10.30am - 2.00pm

Book Awards
& Semester Reports 

Wednesday
11th December

Last Day of Term
Thursday 12th

December



Merit Certificate Recipients from week 4
Congratulations

Michael from Room 30 is the first to
receive the bronze literacy pro certificate

Levi Room 19
Tama Room 19

All Students    Room 24
Knox Room 26

Joseph Room 27
Tyler Room 27
Antony Room 29
Dwayne Room 29

Ivy Room 30
Mark Room 30
Knox Room 32



ROOM 25 NEWS

For Science we have been learning all about our senses - including sight, sound, taste,
smell and touch. Children were tasked with finding an item they can see within the
classroom and had a go at drawing it.

In HASS this term our focus is on community helpers. So far, we have looked at
different types of people within the community. For example, police officers, fire
fighters, doctors, teachers, dentists, vets, postal workers etc. The children have
learnt that these are safe people we can go to for help if we need it. They have been
exploring what their roles involve through games, matching activities and role play. Last
week the children learnt all about police officers, watching a short video about what
they do. They then had the opportunity to make a ‘wanted sign’ and collected their own
fingerprints.



THANK YOU ! DANAE 
OUR SCHOOL PSYCOLOGIST

Empowering School Counsellors and
Psychologists: Celebrate Recognition Day!
School Counsellor and School Psychologist
Recognition Day is a day to recognise and
celebrate the unique role school counsellors
and school psychologists play in supporting
students, families and schools. This year's
Recognition Day will take place on Friday 8th
November 2024.
The 2024 Recognition Day theme 'Little
Moments, Lasting Change' celebrates the
impact school counsellors and psychologists
have on students and school communities. It
highlights their thoughtful and persistent
efforts in navigating tough moments, often
through seemingly small yet significant actions
that contribute to the resilience and growth of
young people.
Whether it's a simple thank you message, a
morning tea celebration, or a special mention in
the school newsletter, every gesture counts.


